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Townsend, Erle

From: William Wildes <billwildes@gwi.net>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 2:25 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

In regard to the proposed program, I want to express my opposition to it.  This is totally 

unnecessary in the state of Maine.  Also, this will impose a significant burden on the people of 

the state (which is decades away from being able to support an infrastructure to make this 

proposal even viable). 

 

I read these bills and proposals and I wonder if anyone has ever taken any science courses or 

worked with scientists  in the fields they are trying to regulate. 

 

I hope you come to realize these EVs are not “green” because of various processes that are 

caused by the battery systems. 

 

Thank you, 

 

William Wildes 

323 Ocean Ave 

Kennebunkport,ME 04046 


